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Statement of 
Disclaimer 

This publication has been prepared as a resource for the Maryland Local Health 
Departments (LHDs), funded by the State of Maryland, Department of Health and Mental 
Hygiene (DHMH).  The material contained herein is intended for educat ional  and 
awareness, and does not necessarily represent the official views of the Department of Health 
and Mental Hygiene. 

This publication does not have the effect of law or regulation.  Every effort has been made to 
ensure accuracy; however, statutes, regulations, and policies are subject to change.  Please note 
that many of the documents and files in this Manual contain sensitive material or information, 
such as that related to HIPAA compliance or other legal or regulatory purposes or requirements. 
These and other documents, including references to fee schedules or procedures are also 
time-sensitive. Because documents such as these can be revised at any time by their authors 
or issuing entities, care should be taken to ensure that any document, information, or 
authority relied on or otherwise implemented is current.  Should a conflict arise between this 
publication and any pertinent statute, regulation, or policy, the latter will prevail. 

It  is  highly  recommended  that  all  documents,  files  and  information,   changed   or 
unchanged, regardless of how  communicated,  be  reviewed  by  management  and  legal 
counsel before being used or otherwise implemented. 

If there are any questions, contact:  

Cheryl Duncan De Pinto, MD, MPH, FAAP 
 Director 

Office of Population Health Improvement 
Maryland Department of Health 

201 W. Preston St. 
Baltimore, MD 21201 
Phone (410) 767-5595 

Fax (410) 333-7501 
Email: cheryl.depinto@maryland.gov 
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